
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Year 1 and Year 2  
 
Resonate, in partnership with St Finbars Catholic Primary School are very proud to inform you of a fabulous 
new musical opportunity for your children, starting on Tuesday 24th September 2024 based at St Finbars.  
 
The Superstarters ensemble, led by expert early years teachers will give children in this group the 
opportunity to learn music through learning to play an instrument, singing, rhythm and pulse games, and 
many more fun activities.  
 

This ensemble is free of charge and is open to children at St Finbars in Key Stage One, years 1 and 2 

and will take place on a Tuesday evening 3.45pm – 4.45pm. Spaces are limited, if you would like your 
child(ren) to take part in this ensemble I would be grateful if you would complete and sign the slip below at 
your earliest convenience. 
 

Superstarters KS 1 – Years 1 & 2 
 
Venue: St Finbars Catholic Primary School, South Hill Road, Liverpool, L8 9SX 
Time: 3.45pm – 4.45pm  
 
Dates for Autumn Term 2023: 
Tues 26th September to 22nd October 
Tues 5th November to 26th November 
 
Yours sincerely  
 
 
 
Mr Stephen Curtis 
Head of Ensembles 
 

 
I would like my child __________________________________________ to take part in the Superstarters 
ensemble at St Finbars Catholic Primary School on a Tuesday afternoon 3.45pm – 4.45pm.  
 
Signed_______________________________________  Date______________________ 
 


